May 31, 2011

					
Mr. David Danner				
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW
PO Box 47259
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Subject:  	Cover letter for Fare Increase under WAC 480-30-421
		d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077
Dear Mr. Danner:
The following documents were submitted online including this letter.

1.  Pro Forma Worksheet
2.  Tariff No. 5 Revised pages 5 and 6
3.  Notice to Customers
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]
[bookmark: _GoBack]Enclosed are 3 documents filed in accordance with WAC 480-30-421 requesting a fare increase of $1.00 per adult one-way fare between Whidbey Island and SEATAC which results in additional revenue of $47,869, which represents an increase of only 2.78%.  This increase will go into effect on June 30, 2011.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,


John J. Solin
President
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, WA  98277

360-679-4003 Phone
360-323-8894 Fax
